The NTRAK Modular Railroading Society, Inc. has expanded its board of directors to nine people over the past several years to be more inclusive, representing different geographies, clubs, club sizes, individual modelers and other relevant factors for modular N scale modelers. Despite this increase there are still aspects of n scale model railroading that need representation, including commercial magazines, dealers, manufacturers and other organizations with an interest in n scale model railroading. For commercial interests, the challenge is to get input while avoiding conflict of interest.

So NTRAK has put together an advisory board which currently has five members who receive all communications that go to the Board of Directors (BOD) and are invited to participate in BOD meetings, but have no vote. There are about 6 meetings per year, all virtual. The number of email messages varies, and responses are generally not required, but always welcomed.

## Current membership includes:

Neal Carnaby, Importer and proprietor, Neal's N Gauging Trains
John Doehring, Business Consultant, President of the Northeast Region, NMRA
Dave Porter, forty year member of the board, now retired from the BOD
Kirk Reddie, Publisher & Editor, N Scale Railroading
Jochen Trost, Editor and Engineer

Membership is determined by the BOD and approval and removal may be made at any time without regard to term length.